

60 School Lane, Broomfield, Chelmsford, Essex CMI 7DR

T. 07776 204651

E. ann@annskippers.co.uk

W. annskippers.co.uk

15 June 2016

Dear Anna.

## **Examination of the Holt Neighbourhood Plan**

Thank you for appointing me as the independent examiner for the Holt Neighbourhood Plan. I have very much enjoyed carrying out this examination and visiting the Parish.

I am pleased to attach my final report.

Thank you for your assistance during the course of the examination. There are some minor differences between the fact check and final versions of my report, so please ensure that it is the final version of the report that is carefully considered.

I hope that you will find the report self-explanatory, but of course if any queries about its clarity arise, please do not hesitate to contact me.

May I take this opportunity to wish the Parish well in its future work on the Neighbourhood Plan?

Yours sincerely

Ann Skippers
Ann Skippers
Director

via email to Wiltshire Council